
NYAPT Trade Show 
School Bus Move-In Process 
 
The following process will be in place for the bus move in at the Saratoga City Center in preparation for 
the NYAPT Trade Show scheduled for Monday,  July 8, 2024, 1-5 PM. 
 
The bus move is scheduled for Sunday, July 7th between the hours of 12:00 Noon- 1:30 PM. 
 
Buses will line up on Maple Avenue facing the City Center prior to moving into the City Center.  A NYAPT 
representative will be present on Maple Avenue with communication with personnel inside the City 
Center to give you the “go ahead” to move into the City Center.  
 
Buses will be moved into the City Center trade show floor in this order: 
 
Leonard Bus Sales – 12:00 
 
Thomas Team – 12:15 
(Note:  Bus lift must have pads underneath) 
 
Bird Bus Sales & Service  - 12:30 
 
New York Bus Sales – 12:45 
 
MiltonCAT- 1:00 
 
BYD Bus – 1:10 
 
There are no additional requirements in regard to bus preparation other than DO NOT prep the bus on 
the trade show floor.  Overspray makes the floor slippery.  AND Please bring wheel boards for the bus 
tires. 
 
Buses are to be removed from the City Center on Tuesday 7/9/24 between the hours of 11 AM – 12:30 
PM.  No exceptions please.  
 
If you have questions during the move-in process, call Joyce Mitchell @ 518-463-4937 or Dave 
Christopher @ 518-857-0074 
 
Thank you for attending the NYAPT Trade Show!  
 
 


